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Deputy Prime Minister Tigran Avinyan received today US Ambassador to Armenia Lynne Tracy, the 
deputy PMs Office told Armenpress.

During the meeting Deputy PM Avinyan said the government of Armenia is inclined to further push 
forward the reforms program which launched in past years, as well as is taking actions on the 
direction of an anti-crisis economic program. The sides discussed issues relating to the 
investment, business climate and digitization.

The US Ambassador said the Armenian-American partnership will provide greater opportunities of 
mutual welfare on resisting the common challenges and pushing forward Armenias reforms.
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